

April 22, 2001

Kristin Holleran
Director of Plant Operations
Tillamook Cheese
KHolleran@tillamook.com

Dear Ms. Holleran;

On behalf of the student body at Neah-Kah-Nie High School, I would like to extend our gratitude for the delicious cheeses and other tasty treats that were delivered yesterday to our cafeteria by Mr. Cota!

We appreciate the support of our community and businesses like yours that feed, employ and benefit our students and families in so many ways.

Our students will enjoy tastier breakfasts and lunches thanks to your generosity. As we anticipate the ending of a very difficult year for everyone across the nation- simple things like looking forward to a delicious meal with friends and knowing we are cared about makes a big difference!

Sincerely

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster

Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie High School.

C:

Neah-Kah-Nie School District, Board of Directors

Paul Erlebach, NKN Superintendent